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RC317

1-18-2018
Board of Fish

As a gilinetter fishing exclusively in District 15 for the last nine years | would iike to express a couple possible
changes that [ would recommend o the proposed Option B for the Chitkal and King Salmon rivers in BG 266
directed at the net fisheries,

= For the first bwo weeks open the area south of the ialitude of Vanderbilt Reef light.

»  Exiend the Boat Harbor THA to within 2 miles of the shoreline for these first two weeks.

+  lsupport all other suggestions for District 15
Base on conversation with staff tis my understanding that most of the King salmoen havested in 15-C are from
along the MabyBridget shoreline during the first couple siatistical weeks of the season. Based on the chart
helow found in RC 7 page 44 with the restrictions placed on the net fleets last year we only harvested 10
Chilkat kings which only accounted for 4.6% of the total exploitation of the run

With the suggested changes to Option B | {eel that this percentage would be further reduced while allowing us to
maximum cur fleets fishing opporfunity while minimizing hardship.

Thank for vour consgideration
Willam Prisciandare
acfg.alaska.gov
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